
 
 

Lake County Transportation Disadvantaged Coordinating Board 
Minutes – Annual Public Hearing 

Monday, December 2, 2019 
Lake~Sumter MPO 

225 W. Guava Street, Suite 217, Lady Lake, FL  32159 
 

Members Present   Representing 
Sheri Peterson    Dept. of Children & Families 
Jo Santiago    FDOT 
Jessie Riddle    Vocational Rehabilitation/Dept. of Education 
Mark Godinez    Veterans Services 
Marsha Bukala    Citizens Advocate/User of System 
Steve Homan    Florida Dept. of Elder Affairs 
Tamyika Young   Florida Agency for Health Care Administration 
 
Members Absent   Representing 
Leslie Campione, Chairman  Lake~Sumter MPO 
E. Scott Pfender   Public Education Community 
Lesha Buchbinder   Children at Risk Representative 
Jim Lowe    CAA/Economically Disadvantaged 
Linda Diaz     Persons over 60, representing elderly 
Colleen Kollmann   Person with a Disability representing Disabled 
Gustavo Henriquez   Workforce Development 
David Taylor    Medical Community 
 
Staff Present   Representing 
Mike Woods    Lake~Sumter MPO 
Doris LeMay    Lake~Sumter MPO 
Brian Hutt    Lake~Sumter MPO 
 
CALL TO ORDER ANNUAL PUBLIC HEARING 

Mike Woods asked for volunteer to Chair the meeting due to the absence of a Chair and Vice-
Chair. Sheri Peterson volunteered to chair the meeting and was approved by a 7-0 vote. The 
meeting of the Lake County Transportation Disadvantaged Coordinating Board (TDCB) was 
called to order at 10:29 a.m. by Sheri Peterson.  Staff announced that the meeting was properly 
noticed, the roll was called, at which time it was noted that a quorum was present. (7 Voting 
members).   
 
PUBLIC COMMENT PERIOD: There were public comments by two citizens as follows: 

Marsha Bukala stated that there was a safety issue on Del Mar Dr. in Lady Lake for 
handicapped persons who needed to walk that route. There are no sidewalks along the 
street. Additionally there were issues with the paratransit service when getting picked up 
from appointments. A bus driver named George was commended for his efforts to provide 
service. 

Patricia Mason, a Lady Lake resident reiterated the safety issue on Del Mar Dr. as well as the 
paratransit issues raised by Marsh Bukala.  



There were no further public comments.  

 

ADJOURNMENT 

Sheri Peterson closed the meeting at 10:38 a.m. 

       

Chairman Leslie Campione     Date    
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